
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The Commissioners Court of Hutchinson County, Texas will hold a public hearing 
to receive comments or questions of the public regarding its pending budget for 
the Fiscal Year 2023 on Monday, August 22, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. in the County 
Courtroom located in the County Courthouse, Stinnett, TX.  The proposed budget 
includes increases in the salaries paid to the County’s elected county and precinct 
officials, as follows: 
 
 
                                        Current  Proposed  Increase 
 
County Judge   95,613  98,013  2,400 
Commissioner, Precinct #1 57,179  59,579  2,400 
Commissioner, Precinct #2 57,179  59,579  2,400 
Commissioner, Precinct #3 57,179  59,579  2,400 
Commissioner, Precinct #4 57,179  59,579  2,400 
County Clerk   76,999  79,399  2,400 
District Clerk   76,999  79,399  2,400 
Tax Assessor/Collector  76,999  79,399  2,400 
County Treasurer   76,999  79,399  2,400 
Justice of the Peace, Pct. #1 61,196  63,596  2,400 
Justice of the Peace, Pct. #2 61,196  63,596  2,400 
County Attorney            145,851            148,251  2,400 
Sheriff    80,805  83,205  2,400 
Constable, Precinct #1  49,433  51,833  2,400 
Constable, Precinct #2  49,433  51,833  2,400 
 
 


